

3rd February 2004 
Braehead Power Cuts
Local MP Anne McGuire will meet with Scottish Power officials this week to discover why so there have been so many power interruptions in the Braehead area of the city.
“Over the past week or so, we have had a significant number of calls to the Advice Office complaining about unplanned power interruptions in the Braehead area in one of the coldest weeks of the winter. We have had ongoing discussions with Scottish Power last week and I understood that immediate matters had been remedied. However, this week-end there were further cuts to power supplies. 
Whether or not the problems have been fixed is causing great concern in the Braehead area, particularly to older people and families with young children. I will be meeting with Scottish Power officials to ensure that this problem is ironed out as soon as possible and with minimum inconvenience to local customers”.

Mrs. McGuire added that she was grateful to Stirling Council who responded quickly to ensure that vulnerable people who had lost their power were contacted and given what support was necessary.
Ends
For more information please contact Sarah McGuire: 01786 446515 













